
 

 

 

 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lilly-Mae S —Well Done! 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Attendance Winners 

 Last Week’s Attendance Winners 

Whole School— 92.5% (Target 96%)                Winners—Year 6 —98% 

Year 6 are the well deserved winners for  the last week!! With a whopping 98%      
 

House Points Winners WINTER =   Points  218 Well done! 

Our Spring Parents’ Evening is after school on Wednesday 13th March. 
 
You will be sent a message and able to book an appointment for this on the SchoolPing app from Wednesday 28th Febru-
ary. 

Parents’ Evening 

Year 2 

Super Reader 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship Father David spoke to the children about Ash Wednesday and 
led an Ashing Service in school. 

 

Year 2 enjoyed a Teddy Bear's Picnic as their Gold reward. They had jam or chocolate spread sandwiches, biscuits and 
crisps which they shared with their furry friends. It was a fantastic treat! 
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Next Week 
School Dinners 

Week 2 

Huge congratulations to Abigail, 
who has now managed to read 
a whopping 10 MILLION words! 

 

 
 

Online Safety 

These information guides, 
which show the age ranges 
for online/social media/ 
gaming apps, might be 
useful when deciding which 
apps your child/ren should 
be accessing. 



Year 6 

Before half term, Year Six have had a very busy week learning all about algebra. The children completed written work, 
worked out equations on their white boards and they have even had an active maths lesson. In pairs as they moved around 
the classroom to find and solve the algebra equations. Year 6 have thoroughly enjoyed this section of the maths curriculum. 

 

 

EYFS 
 

Design and Technology 
 
Whilst we were doing our busy jobs, some students decided 
to create a boat fit for an Emperor Penguin travelling to Ant-
arctica.  

The children explored using wooden blocks to build their 
structure. We then added a jug of water to the model to see 
how sustainable wood would be during a long journey to 
Antarctica. 

Gymnastics 
 
This term in P.E we are learning all about gymnastics. We 
have worked closely on travelling on apparatus in various 
ways as well as refining our jumping and landing techniques. 
 
We are given the opportunity to explore apparatus and are 
encouraged to combine movements so that they flow into a 
sequence. 

 

 

Online Safety 

 

Year 3/4 

Year 3/4 have also been enjoying 
gymnastics during their PE sessions.  

They have learned about balance, 
core strength and working with part-
ners. 



Upcoming Events 

Every Friday Afternoon   Year 5 Swimming  
Every Thursday Morning   Adult Learning —Get ready to learn Maths (from 29/2/24) 
Every Monday after school  Choir 3.15pm—4.15pm (weekly until July) 
Thursday 7th March  World Book Day (more to follow) 
Wednesday 13th March  Parents’ Evening  
Friday 22nd March  School closes for Easter Break 
Monday 8th April   Training Day  (school opens Tuesday 9th April) 

Term Dates 2024 - 2025 

 


